
Dear Parents, 

 

 My name is Mrs. Warner and I will be your child’s teacher this 

year starting in August 2022. I have been teaching at Butler for 20 

years and before I got married in 2011, I was known to my former 

students and parents as ‘Miss Daniel’. I would like to welcome you and 

your child to Second Grade. I am looking forward to an exciting and 

productive year of learning and growing together. I feel that it is 

essential for parents to be actively involved in their child’s education. I 

believe that students receive the best possible education when the 

parents and the teacher work together as a team. I hope to establish 

solid teacher-parent relationships during this year because I am 

confident that the best way for our children to learn is by cooperating 

together to keep their education continued both inside the classroom 

walls as well as in the home environment.  

 

 My philosophy of teaching is one that is rather simple. It does 

not have big words, or a hidden meaning; yet, I place it as my number 

one priority at all times. It simply is: I, as a teacher, will do anything 

and everything I can for my students. I hope that sentence will give 

you the confidence that I am here to give 100% for your children.  

 

 I will be keeping close contact with you during our time together. 

If you should have anything you would like to discuss with me, please 

feel free to email me at mwarner@cbsd.org.  Email is the best way to 

get a hold of me. I will respond to your message as quickly as possible.  

 

Please see my class website for the recommended supply list for 

this upcoming school year.  

 

         With respect, 

          Mrs. Warner 
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